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Date: July 30, 2013     Number:   OH-P-2013-16 
          
To:  Ohio Providers 
 
From:  CareSource 
 
Subject:  NEW – Payment Policies Page added to CareSource.com 
 
 

At CareSource, we constantly strive to find new ways to work in partnership with our providers. 
As part of these efforts, we are pleased to announce the addition of a Payment Policies page to 
CareSource.com. 
 
You can access the page by visiting CareSource.com/Providers/Ohio and click on “Payment 
Policies” under the “Quick Links” heading on the left hand side of the page.  
 
NOTE: Please continue to check this page as it will be updated frequently with new policies and 
updates to existing policies in order to promote accurate coding and policy clarification. 
 
We hope this new tool will help reduce time spent searching for payment policies and enable 
our providers to spend more time providing quality health care. If you have any questions, 
please call our Provider Services Department at 1-800-488-0134. 
 
Thank you for being a CareSource provider. We appreciate the opportunity to continue to 
improve and serve you better. 

https://www.caresource.com/providers/ohio/payment-policies/

